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DATE: October 18, 2005

TO: Blanca S. Bayd, Commission Clerk and Administrative Services Director

FROM: Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcement (Isler) ,;[J )L
Office of the General Counsel (Scott) & % ‘7

RE: Docket No. 050550-TT; Acknowledgment of cancellation of IXC Registration No.
TJ687 by Tralee Telephone Company, LLC, effective August 15, 2005.

On August 15, 2005, this Commission received a letter from Mr. Patrick D. Crocker,
attorney for Tralee Telephone Company, LLC, requesting cancellation of the company’s IXC
tariff and removal from the IXC Registration List. Staff has determined that the company has
paid the past due Regulatory Assessment Fees, including the 2005 fee, as required in Section
364.336, Florida Statutes. If Tralee Telephone Company, LLC commences operations in
Florida as an intrastate interexchange carrier in the future, a new registration must be filed.

As required by Section 2.07.C.5.1., Administrative Procedures Manual, Tralee Telephone
Company, LLC, holder of IXC Registration No. TJ687, has paid the required Regulatory
Assessment Fees and can be removed from the IXC Registration list effective August 15, 2005.

Accordingly, with this Memorandum, Docket No. 050550-T1 should be qlosed.
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